PERMIT PURSUERS

6618 292nd St S
Roy, WA 98580

April 23, 2025

This is a comment response letter regarding comments made about permit PRSG20250425. |
have submitted Engineering for the signs that are on pages 4-6. They should have all the
information requested in the comments made. For the signs on page 5 we are using 3” long
anchor bolts.

Thank you!

John Wendland
Permits1@permitpursuers.com
253-651-2144




